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                                                  Purpose 
 

 MAHA’s Perinatal Hepatitis B Program (PHBP) is to prevent the spread of Hepatitis B 
virus from infected mothers to newborn infants and ensure infants who are exposed to 
Hepatitis B are identified, vaccinated, tested, and given timely treatments if needed. 
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Hepatitis B and Pregnancy 
 

All pregnant women should get a blood test for hepatitis B as part of their prenatal care. Hepatitis B can be 
easily passed from a pregnant woman with hepatitis B to her baby at birth. This can happen during a vaginal 
delivery or a c-section. If you have hepatitis B, health care providers can give your baby a set of shots at 
birth to prevent your baby from getting infected. 
 

Contact:  Karen Zeng, 312-225-8659,  karenzeng@maha-us.org;  Arista Wang, 312-225-8659, aristawang@maha-us.org                   

                          This program is made possible through funding from the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH). 
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